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Hi there,

I am the owner of 158 Royal pacific way. I am afraid that I could not attend the public hearing meeting on Thursday night, so
I write this email to express my concerns on 151 Royal Pacific way rezoning application.

As we all know, the Royal Pacific way is a very narrow road. If 151 royal pacific way are allowed to be rezoned to R10, how
many more buildings will be allowed to build? If more buildings are allowed to be built by using Royal Pacific Way, then that
road must be very crowded. And it’s no good for people living there now or in the future.

I tried to log in city's website to get email alert of this particular application, but I am not sure if my email was added in. If
possible, pls add my email  in the email alert list. Thanks!

Thank you for your time.
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